Poudre Canyon Fire Protection District
Board of Directors Meeting
February 8, 2023 @ 7:00pm
Station 2 Community Center

Those who made it to Station 2 Community Center for the meeting were: Directors Bette
Blinde, Director “Boots” Jaffee, Chief Hugh Collins and DEO Paula Collins. Due to inclement

weather, icy roads, and the lack of internet at the station, the board lacked a quarom for doing
business and the February meeting was cancelled.



